SECOND NOTICE
OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to ORS 294.426, that a public meeting of the Budget
Committee of Southern Oregon Education Service District, serving the school districts in
Jackson, Josephine, and Klamath Counties, will be held at 101 North Grape Street, Medford, OR,
on the 9" day of May 2012, at 7:00 pm for the purpose of receiving the budget message and
budget document of said district for the fiscal year 2012-2013 and to receive comment from the
public on the budget.

This is a public meeting where deliberations of the budget committee will take place, and any
person may appear and discuss proposed programs with the budget committee at that time. A
copy of the budget document will be available at 101 North Grape Street, Medford, Oregon, at
the time of the meeting. After this meeting, a copy of the budget document may be inspected or
obtained at Southern Oregon Education Service District, 101 North Grape Street, Medford, OR
97501, between the hours of 7:30 am and 4:30 pm. A copy of the budget will also be available
on the Southern Oregon Education Service District website at: www.soesd.k12.or.us .

This second notice of the budget committee meeting was posted at least 10 days prior to the

meeting on the Southern Oregon Education Service District website at: www.soesd.k12.or.us .

Scott Perry, Superintendent
Budget Officer



